
 

 Public Survey 
A big thank you to everyone who completed their 

Neighbourhood Plan survey which went out on time on 17th 

November and closed on 20th December.  

 

Next month we’ll be able to give you the response rate, 

which at the time of going to print was very positive.  

 

Our work on analysing the results will now begin, but will 

take some time and will involve some professional 

guidance and oversight. 

 

The results will be published and presented for discussion 

in public forums at various locations in the Parish. You will 

be informed by email if you’ve registered with us, 

otherwise please look out for these In View newsletters. 

 

The outcome of the survey will assist us in formulating our 

next steps and shaping the future direction of our 

Neighbourhood Plan. 
  
 

Progress update: 

 Following our comments, the Housing Needs 

Assessment Report has been finalised and now recognises 

an additional need for accommodation for the elderly in the 

Parish. It proposes an indicative figure of 30 to 41 specialist 

units being required during the plan period to 2035. 

 The survey was produced and delivered efficiently 

and economically, coming in well under budget. We’re now 

looking at how some our grant funding may be re-directed.  

 The survey identified some misunderstandings of the 

current Green Belt, so we’ve added a map to our website 

 We are now commencing our work on the survey of 

businesses, organisations and groups within the Parish. We 

will need help. If you want to get involved or wish to be a 

point of contact for any of these, activities please let us know.  

Who we are 

The NP Steering Group are currently: 

Chair - Richard Edwards 

Vice Chair - Anuran Wickramasinghe 

Treasurer - Gary Sheppard 

Secretary - Jonathan Edwardes 

Members - Olga Taylor, Ian S Roberts, Jacqs 

Graham, John Miller, Peter Tyzack, Nigel 
Barton. 

Contact us via 

plan@pilningsevernbeach-pc.gov.uk 

Next meeting 18th January 

Shaping the future of 

our local area 

An opportunity for residents to 

influence planning policy 

including: 

How many new homes and where to 

build them 

Areas for parking, transport, cycle 

ways and footpaths 

Space for retail, office and 

community buildings 

What new buildings should look like  

Protecting and increasing green and 

recreation spaces 

Have your say! 

Visit us at: 

https://www.psbpc.co.uk/neighbourhood

-plan 

scan me 
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